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Teleca signs framework agreement 

with Sweden Post

Teleca has renewed it´s framework agreement with Sweden Post, the Swedish post office administration. The agreement provides all operating units with Sweden Post access to Teleca’s combined expertise within IT consulting services. The framework agreement is valid for one year and includes technical project management and system development.

“We have a good co-operation with Sweden Post today and we view this renewed trust as confirmation that the customer is satisfied,” says Erik Linse, Consultant Manager at Teleca AU-System.  “We are looking forward to working together in the future with the company’s continuing IT development.”

Teleca has previously been involved in a number of IT projects at Sweden Post, including work with implementation of a new version of Sweden Post’s national data network. 

For additional information, contact:

· Erik Linse, Consultant Manager, Teleca AU-System AB, +46 8-726 89 58, 

      +46 70-666 89 58.

· Thomas Pantzar, Executive Vice President, Teleca AB, +46 31-744 80 10,  

      +46 703-79 18 30.

· Kjell Forsberg, Competence Manager, Sweden Post IT, +46 8-781 20 00

Teleca is a European consulting group focused on new technology and R&D.


Our business concept is to strengthen our customer's market position and time-to-market. This is achieved by providing professional teams with specialist technical expertise, working in partnership with development-intensive companies world-wide.


The group has more than 2,300 employees in 14 countries with a strong presence in the Nordic region, UK, and France. Teleca is quoted on the Attract40 list of Stockholmsbörsen. www.teleca.com.
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